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Time to get ready for a new camping season in the south. This summer it has 
been very hot  and I think we all are looking forward to some relief from the 
heat. 
 
Also the campvention was a hot one even though we were in the mountains of 
Colorado. We left Florida at the end of June and arrived in Pueblo on the 7th of 
July. The down side to this year’s campvention was that some of us were parked 
on blacktop. Luckily all of the buildings were air conditioned which gave us 
some relief from the heat. Once again Florida provided lunch for the teens one 
day. Miss FCRV 2021, Brianna Coniglio hosted 2 hospitalities. One was for all 
teen royalty in attendance from the past to the present. The second one was as 
Miss FCRV. 
 
Put Campvention 2023 on your calendar for next year. The rally will be held in 
Richmond, Indiana from July 9 to the 14. 
 
The second big activity for our region was the southeast rally that Florida hosted 
in June. We had a great turnout, despite the fuel prices. The weekend was a ter-
rific success. Thank you to everyone who participated in making it a memorable 
camping experience. 
 
We are now ready to start our winter camping season. Our first state activity for 
the season will be the Fall FSA Rally November 11-13. Looking forward to see-
ing all of the FCRV members who are in Florida at that time in November. Just a 
reminder all Florida members of FCRV are members  of FSA. Come out and 
support your state. More information is available in this newsletter under FSA. 
 
If you are looking for a club to camp with, try the Golden Lakers. They have 
room for more members.. If you enjoy lunch out, try the Mid Florida Snowbirds. 
They meet December, January and February for lunch. 
 
Welcome to the new National Chapter FFCC. Please join us in our activities in 
Florida. We did meet a few of you at the southeast rally and at campvention. 
 
Happy Trails, 
Bob & Emma Moore 
 

State Director Report 



        

2022 Dates to Remember  (schedule does not reflect early days) 

Date Event Location  

       

Sept. 5th-8th 

 

Golden Lakers Campout Silver Springs State Park  

5656 E. Silver Springs Blvd. 

Silver Springs, FL 

October 3rd-6th Golden Lakers Campout Lake Louisa State Park   

7305 US-27 

 Clermont, FL 

Nov. 11th-13th Fall Florida State Assoc. 
Rally 

Little Charlie Creek Rv.  

1850 Heard Bridge Rd. 

Wauchula, FL   

December 12-15th Golden Lakers Campout Hillsborough River State Park  

15402 US-301 

 Thonotosassa, FL 
     

 

 

 

 

Hello all!  As stated above, the fall Florida State Association (FSA) gathering will be November 11th -

13th, with the 10th being an early day. This event will be held at Little Charlie Creek RV Park, 33873 

Heard Bridge Road, Wauchula, FL. The RV park is nice and we anticipate a fun time.  If you have not al-

ready signed up, for a mere registration fee of $10 per person plus $40/night RV fee, you too can join in the 

fun. A registration form is attached. A number of sites have been set aside for us and we each need to call 

the RV park and reserve one of them. 

You may or may not be aware the FSA voted to increase the scholarship award amount from $1,000 to 

$2,000 due to the fact that inflation over time has taken its toll. We also voted to cash in the $5,000 CD on 

its maturity date of August 25th, 2022. This was done and the FSA checking account was increased by that 

amount.  

I hope all of you have had a fun summer in spite of the hot weather. Cooler weather is on the way and I for 

one am welcoming it.  

Looking forward to seeing you at the upcoming events. 
 

Richard Jansen 

FSA President 

 

Florida State Association 



 

Fall FSA Rally 
 

Little Charlie Creek RV Park 
1850 Heard Bridge Rd. 
Wauchula, FL  33873 

863-773-0088 
 

The Fall Florida State Association Rally (FSA) will be November 11-13, 2022, at Little 
Charlie Creek RV Park.  Early day is November 10th.  The price for camping is $40 per 
night.   
 
Please call the campground at (863) 773-0088 to make your reservations.  Be sure to tell 
them you are with FSA.   
 
The rally registration fee is $10 per person.  Please fill out the registration form below and 
mail it along with your $ to Richard Jansen. 
 
If you have and questions, please call Richard Jansen at (970) 217-7438. 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

Fall FSA Rally, November 11-13th, 2022 
Little Charlie Creek RV Park 

 
Name_________________________________________ Chapter______________ 
 
Address____________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number___________________________________________________ 
 
Email address_______________________________________________________ 
 
Special Needs Site  __________  Yes      __________N0 
 
 
Send this form with a registration fee of $10.00 per person with check made to FSA to: 
Richard Jansen 
12309 Langshaw Dr. 
Thonotosassa, FL  33592 



 

 

 

 





FROM THE EDITOR: 

 

The Bizzy Beaver Newsletter is free to those who receive it by email.  There is an $8.00 yearly 

fee for those who want it mailed by the US Postal Service.  Therefore, I will be sending the B.B. 

to everyone on the current email roster.  If you have an updated email or want to be added to the 

email version, please send your email address to us at dsmjj25@yahoo.com. 

   

I will continue to send the B.B. to those of you who prefer a hard copy version, and who have 

sent in the $8.00 subscription fee.  Call Sharon at (970) 217-7445 to have it mailed by USPS. 

 

Thank you and I hope you will enjoy the color in your email version. 

Let me know if you have any questions.  

 

Bizzy Beaver Editor 

Sharon Jansen 

                  

 

 

The Florida State Association (FSA) offers a Scholarship Program, which awards scholarships to deserving and 
qualified members, their children, and/or grand children, to assist them in pursuing further education at the col-
lege or university level. Details, application forms, and other information will be included in the January issue 
of the Bizzy Beaver. The deadline for applications is May 1 of each year. Notification of scholarship grants 
will be announced annually at the May FSA campout and meeting. If you desire further information, contact 
Johnny Woodward at (321) 327-7082. 

Miss FCRV,  Brianna Coniglio is collecting donations to make blankets for the Ronald 

McDonald House.  She is also collecting toiletries for the Dawn Center (a wom-

en/children shelter) in Hernando County.  You can send donations to Brianna Coniglio, 

13206 Curry Dr., Spring Hill, FL  34609. 

Did you hear about the camper 

who broke his left leg and left arm? 

 

He’s all right now! 

What do you get when you cross 

a fish and an elephant? 

 

Swimming Trunks! hahaha 



 

 STATE DIRECTOR:  Emma & Bob Moore 

    5276 River Blossom Lane 

    LaBelle, FL 33935 

     REMFLFCRV@GMAIL.COM 

    863-234-1173   

         

DISTRICT DIRECTORS: 

NORTH FLORIDA DIRECTORS:   \Vacant Position 

WEST CENTRAL DIRECTORS: Cecil  Baker, 7309 Ponderosa Drive, Tampa, FL  33637 

     (813-988-4213)  E-mail:  baker58@verizon.net 

EAST CENTRAL DIRECTORS: Vacant Position 

SOUTH FLORIDA DIRECTORS: Vacant Position 

 

PROGRAM DIRECTORS: 

HISTORIAN -      

MEMBERSHIP -      

RETIREE -    

FIELD DIRECTOR - 

  

 

FLORIDA STATE ASSOCIATION: 

PRESIDENT:    Richard Jansen, 12309 Langshaw Dr., Thonotosassa, FL  33592 

     (970) 217-7438  Email: dsmjj25@yahoo.com 

Vice President   John Rowe, 39644 Amethyst Way, Zephyrhills, FL  33540 

     (828) 458-0708  Email: rowejohn549@gmail.com 

SECRETARY   Edith Woodward, 460 Heather Ave. NE, Palm Bay, FL  32907 

     (321)-27-7082 Email: wfflnc@aol.com  

TREASURER:    Roger Blouch, 732 W. Dees Rd., Lakeland, FL  33809 

     (863) 660-4343   Email: hpycampn@tampabay.rr.com 

SCHOLARSHIP-    Johnny Woodward, 460 Heather Ave., NE Palm Bay, FL  32907 

     (321) 327-7082, Email: wfflnc@aol.com 

 

PLEASE NOTE: IF ANY OF YOU THAT ARE LISTED ABOVE HAVE A CHANGE OF ANY KIND, 

PLEASE LET ME KNOW SO THAT WE CAN KEEP THIS PAGE CORRECT AND UP TO DATE. 

The Bizzy Beaver is a publication and is published four times each year, with issues mailed during the 1st week 

of January, March, September, and Nov. Any articles for an issue must be submitted by the last week of previous 

month. Bizzy Beaver subscription cost is $8.00 per year, (hard copy only). Free email copies will be sent to all 

current Florida members with email address. Renewable in December of each year. Ads are available at a cost of 

$30.00 for Business card size; $80.00 for quarter size page; $160 for half-page  size page and $320.00 for full 

page size, each for one full year. Checks can be made out to NCHA/FCRV. 

Bizzy Beaver Editor: Sharon Jansen, 12309 Langshaw Dr., Thonotosassa, FL  33592, Phone (970) 217-7445, email: 

dsmjj25@yahoo.com 

 

mailto:baker58@verizon.net

